
REMEMBRANCE 

The Town of Camden lost several citizens in the past year who contributed to the community in very significant 
ways.   We especially recognize these community spirited individuals. 

Sidney Lindsley 
1927 - August 12, 2018 

Sid and his wife Priscilla moved to Camden in the early 1980’s when Sid began work 
at Knox Semiconductor.  Sid dedicated much of his time to the Town of Camden in 
many capacities, including Camden Select Board, Deputy Registrar of Voters, Budget 
Committee, and Planning Board.  He also served as Commodore of the Camden Yacht 
Club and volunteered with the Coast Guard Auxiliary in Rockland.  We appreciate 
Sid’s service to the community and he will be sadly missed by all who knew him. 

 
Frank Stearns  
1933-January 20, 2019 

Frank and his wife Grace made their home in Camden in the early 1960’s.  Frank worked 
for the Camden Tannery before becoming the Superintendent at the Town’s Wastewater 
Treatment Plant where he retired after 28 years.  For many years Frank dedicated much 
of his time on the Town ‘s Budget Committee, Charter Commission, and served many 
years with our elections.  He was also a member of the Camden School Alumni 
Committee and the American Legion Post #30 in town.  The Town was very fortunate to 
have known Frank and he will be sadly missed by all who knew him. 


